
Open Meeting Law Regarding Documents 

The Library has it's Board of Trustee Meetings on the first Tuesday of every month from 6-8pm.   These 

meetings are subject to change due to weather and unforeseen circumstances.   These are open 

meetings to the public.  According to New York State law, the Library will provide the agenda and copies 

of the documents being discussed in the meeting.  If you would like copies of the documents being 

discussed you must contact the library no later than the Thursday before the meeting so that you can 

pick up the documents when the library is open and verify meeting schedule.  Contact the Library 

Director by email at Director@Minervalibrary.org 
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